October, November & December 2015

Two more world archery tournaments will be held in Yankton. NFAA
President Bruce Cull tells us what and when.

New chip cards are spreading. First Dakota National Bank President Rob
Stephenson explains how they work.

Following an intrusion, Yankton School Superintendent Dr Wayne Kindle
tells us about new security provisions.

The Yankton School Board is talking about the future of Crane —
Youngworth football field.

The Yankton City Commission held a work session to talk about possible
improvements to the downtown area

The Yankton County Commission is moving to a new web site developer.

The Yankton County Highway department will end the year in the red due
to unexpected expenses.

Avera Sacred Heart Hospital President Doug Ekeren says they are
expanding their search for doctors and health care workers.

Representative Jean Hunhoff says the GOAC committee is asking for more
information on the Mid Central education cooperative.

The National Park Service is working on plans for three areas along the
Missouri River; Green Island, Bow Creek Recreation Area, and Mulberry
Bend.

Strong gusty winds helped fuel several field fires. Assistant Fire Chief Larry
Nickles described the dangers.



